Furzefield Primary School -
We are GOLD!

We are delighted to announce that we, Furzefield Primary School, are one of only three
schools in Surrey to have achieved the School Games Gold Mark Award for the 2017/18
academic year.

The School Games Mark is a Government led award scheme launched in

2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the
development of competition across their school and into the community, and we are
delighted to have been recognised for our success.

All years groups, 1 to 6, have had the opportunity to compete against other Surrey schools
in local inter-school competitions last year, and we are extremely proud of our pupils for
their dedication to all aspects of school sport, including our 'Sports Crew' leaders and
staff, including volunteers, who made our competitions possible.

As part of our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of
participation, competition, workforce and clubs, and we are pleased that
the hard work of everyone at our school has been rewarded this year.

Mrs Chrysanthou, Headteacher, said, "We are very proud of the dedication and hard work
of Furzefield staff and children, especially the Sports Team".

Moving forward, Furzefield are focusing on 'gifted and talented leadership academies' for
year 5 and 'first steps to leadership courses' for years 2 and 3.
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We are delighted to announce that we, Furzefield Primary School, are one of only three schools in Surrey to have achieved the School Games Gold Mark Award for the 2017/18 academic year.

The School Games Mark is a Government led award scheme launched in
2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the development of competition across their school and into the community, and we are delighted to have been recognised for our success.

All years groups, 1 to 6, have had the opportunity to compete against other Surrey schools in local inter-school competitions last year, and we are extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school sport, including our 'Sports Crew' leaders and staff, including volunteers, who made our competitions possible.

As part of our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of
participation, competition, workforce and clubs, and we are pleased that
the hard work of everyone at our school has been rewarded this year.

Mrs Chrysanthou, Headteacher, said, "We are very proud of the dedication and hard work of Furzefield staff and children, especially the Sports Team".

Moving forward, Furzefield are focusing on 'gifted and talented leadership academies' for year 5 and 'first steps to leadership courses' for years 2 and 3.


